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I am writing to express my opposition to Senate Bill 210 which makes in-person 

voting on the date of an election the standard method for conducting an election.  I 

believe it will reduce voter turnout as many Oregonians would have to take time off of 

work to vote in person.  The vote-by-mail system has worked exceptionally well in 

Oregon since 1995.  There is very little evidence of voter fraud and the turn out 

cannot be beat with in-person ballots.   

 

I ask that you vote nay on Senate Bill 210 and preserve voting rights in Oregon that 

have worked successfully. 

 

Melissa Timm 

Forest Grove, OR 97116 

 

 


